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LOCAL DOCTORS PUT HOLD ON LOCAL SERVICE COMMISSIONING

Brighton & Hove Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) on Monday were held to account by local GPs in a vote to put on hold any further devolution to B&H CCG of commissioning of GP services in the city.

In the context of the recent chaos for thousands of patients around the closure of Eaton Place Surgery in Kemptown and Goodwood Court in Hove, local commissioning of primary care in the city has come at an awkward moment for B&H CCG. 

NHS England is pushing CCGs around the country to accept devolved powers to commission GP services. What sounds on the surface like a good idea, local management by local clinicians, is actually beset with problems.  Not least of these is the conflict of interest for the GPs and other local clinicians who have a lead role on the CCG itself because they could be commissioning business for themselves.

Monday’s decision by local GPs commits the city to no further devolution of powers.

Our own local campaigners, Sussex Defend the NHS added, ‘It’s good news that our local doctors have the good sense to wait for evidence that introducing this market into local commissioning will actually result in better managed care for us patients because at present there isn’t any evidence that it will. In fact, although on the surface it sounds like a good idea, it’s actually a stealthy way of breaking up the NHS. And we’ve seen some of the un-planned-for consequences of that this summer.’

If you want to join in the debate about local GP and other B&H health issues, go to  Sussex Defend the NHS at  http://defendthenhssussex.weebly.com.

For more information contact: Katrina Miller, mob 0775 238 0093 Sussex Defend the NHS
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